

Marlington Alumni Association Past.....Helping.....Future

Vol. II No. 1

Newsletter

Spring 1991

Dear Alumnus:

I am pleased to report that our Alumni Association continues to grow!

The October newsletter was mailed to 6,500 alumni and the response has been overwhelming. We have added over 200 new members and now have a membership approaching 500. We have received numerous letters from alumni offering to help both financially and in other ways. Checks are coming in for memorials and donations. Our total treasury is approaching \$5,000. Our goal is to start a scholarship fund of at least \$10,000 by June of this year and to see that fund continue to grow.

Progress is being made in establishing our own permanent office complete with telephone, office equipment and at least part-time volunteer staff. Establishment of our own office will mean a giant leap forward in our overall effectiveness as an organization, and I hope to have more detailed news on this project at the banquet in June.

Needless to say I am very excited about our progress!



Please remember our Scholarship Fund as a memorial for a loved one or friend or as an outright donation. What better way to honor someone than providing scholarship funds for future Marlington graduates.

I want to thank Dr. James Akenhead, Marlington Superintendent, and the members of our Board of Education for their interest and support of our efforts.

Sincerely,

William R. Liber

Alumni Association President

Senior Scholarships and Outstanding Alumni Awards Presented at Reunion Banquet

Scholarships are presented to two graduating seniors each year on the basis of scholastic achievement, school and community activities, and teacher references. Applicants also submit an essay relating their thoughts on contributions to the community and how Marlington has prepared them for the future. Scholarship recipients are announced at the annual high school awards assembly each spring. Those chosen are invited to the Alumni Association Reunion Banquet to receive their scholarships.

Receiving the first two scholarships from MAA were 1989 graduates Julie Connolly and Steve McLeod. Julie is attending Miami University. Steve attends Mount Union College.

At the June 1990 banquet, Beth Draper and Louanne Johnson were scholarship recipients. Beth attends Ohio State University and Louanne continues her studies at the University of Akron.

Two outstanding alumni awards are given for success in their chosen field and service to Marlington Schools. Nominations are taken for these awards. A 1989 recipient was James Hastings ('53) for success in his chosen field of journalism. He is now editor of the Alliance Review. Betty Devies ('39) was also chosen for her untiring efforts in accumulating addresses MAA, arranging Marlboro High School reunions, and community service.

At the 1990 banquet, Dr. Kirby Sweitzer (177) was honored for his contributions to the field of medicine in the area of cancer research. Currently he is doing general surgery at the Henry Ford Hospital in Dearborn, Michigan. Also honored that evening was Gwen Burdick Liverett (169), secretary at Marlington Middle School. Gwen has contributed much to school, church and alumni activities.



James Hastings



Betty Umburger Devies



Kirby Sweitzer



Gwen Burdick Liverett

MAA Accepting Outstanding Alumni Nominations

The Alumni Association is seeking nominations for Outstanding Alumni Awards. Nominees should demonstrate success in his/her chosen field or have made significant contributions to Marlington Local Schools. Please consider nominating a friend, relative, or any graduate you feel would be deserving of this award. Submit a letter explaining in detail the reasons why your nominee qualifies for an award. List their honors, accomplishments, and related activities. Include his/her complete name, address and year of graduation. Also include your phone number so we may contact you for further information.

Nominations must be received by May 1, 1991. Send information to:

Marlington Alumni Association 10320 Moulin Ave. Alliance, Ohio 44601

Class Reunion Plans

<u>Class of 1986</u> - 5th year Contact Greg Mullett, 1430 N. Howard, Akron, OH 44310 216-929-6287

Class of 1981 - 10th year -September 28, 7:00pm -Brooks Banquet Center-Alliance Contact Alan Fox 216-935-0296 or Diane Allenbaugh Florea, 216-821-5889

Class of 1971 - 20th year - June 29, Alliance Country Club

Contact Jaime Davies Stevens 216-823-3930 or Marci Miller 216-823-1110

Class of 1966 - 25th year - July 20, Tall Oakes-Sebring

Contact Alan Oyster 216-823-3618 Class of 1941 - 50th year - September 14 -Dawson's Restaurant - Alliance Contact Wade Fox 216-935-2726

Alumni Reunion Banquet

Mark your calendars right now! Friday, June 14, 1991, is the date for the third annual Marlington Alumni Association Banquet at Mount Union College. Many of you were unaware of our first two banquets in 1989 and 1990 since letters were only sent to those who had already become charter members. we are attempting to contact all alums. The banquets have been a great success. Each year outstanding alumni were honored and scholarships were presented to two worthy MHS seniors. Also we are establishing a tradition of recognizing the 25th and 50th year graduating classes which this year will be the classes of 1966 and 1941. Come join us in meeting old friends, enjoying a good meal, and entertainment. Cost is \$14.00 for the entire evening. Complete the tear slip and send us your paid reservation by June 1, 1991.

MAA BANQUET RESERVATION

NAME(S)	
Class	
Enclosed is \$	for reservation
(at \$14.00 each) to the Alumni	
Union College on June 14, 1991	١.

Please send to:
Marlington Alumni Association
10320 Moulin Avenue
Alliance, OH 44601

If you have any questions, please call Pat Ramser, 823-2091.

Scholarship Committee Works On Long Range Plans

The scholarship committee has been busy over the past few months planning and organizing. This past fall the committee traveled to Salem to meet with the president of the Salem High School Scholarship Fund. The committee was interested to learn not only how Salem oversees their scholarship funds but also what might be the keys to their success. The Salem fund is now approximately \$1.5 million in size.

The committee also elected officers this past fall with Ralph Bingham, president; Bill Liber, vice-president and Eleanor Ramser, secretary/treasurer. The other members of the scholarship committee are Dr. Tom Robinson, Tom Hazen, Larry Ramser and Tim Lanzer. The purpose and responsibilities of the committee are to receive money or property by gift or memorials and to oversee these funds for the purpose of providing scholarships for worthy graduates of Marlington High School. The committee has been meeting regularly reviewing ideas for increasing scholarship fund revenues.

Anyone wishing to make a donation to the scholarship fund may use the tearslip provided below. Contributions will be listed in future issues of the alumni newsletter.

GIFTS & CONTRIBUTIONS

NAME	
Class	
	nt of donation: mory of:
In Hor	nor of:
Please	send to:
	Marlington Alumni Association 10320 Moulin Avenue Alliance, OH 44601

A View Of Marlington's History

-by Betty Devies

Marlington Schools came into existence about 150 years after the pioneers began to settle in the three townships of Marlboro, Lexington and Washington. This is a brief sketch of the early schools that evolved into Marlington.

The earliest settlers were mainly Quakers, coming into this area in the early 1800's. schools were very plain, often held in abandoned log cabins. As more people settled on the frontier a better way of schooling became necessary. Methodists in Marlboro and Lexington Townships and Dunkards in Washington Township built houses of worship; these were also used as schools. Teachers were paid by "subscription". A family subscribed for a certain number of children, for which they paid a set amount for each school session: 3 scholars for 15 days schooling for \$1.65 is an example. Teachers conducted classes, cared for heating, shoveled snow, cleaned the classroom and did other janitorial duties for a salary of \$1.88 a week. Many teachers lived in the homes of the students, known as "boarding out."

The first bill introduced into state legislature for "establishing and regulating common schools" in Ohio was presented by Stark County Representative James Lathrop in 1820. This was implemented in 1824. Board of education members for each township were voted on at general elections; these replaced earlier school directors.

In 1914 the state declared that Ohio schools must have county boards of education. This ended the "Rural School Code" and the construction of one-room schools. In 1922 townships were mandated by the county boards to vote on levies to pay for schools.

Marlboro Township

The earliest Quaker schools existed prior to 1820. By 1826 Marlboro had two or three schools; New Baltimore had one building by 1834. An academy, an institution of higher learning, was opened in Marlboro in the early 1840's. (This building is in use as a residence today near Marlboro square). The Marlboro Academy closed in 1849.

The "Union School Plan" of graded schools was implemented in 1850. Classes for all grades were started in the Academy building, then moved to another school house near the square of Marlboro. Classes continued there until the new three-room brick building was opened in 1888. The first graduating class was in 1893.

The school at Marlboro became an elementary building and was called Marlboro Village School with its own board of education. It voted to merge with the

new centralized school in 1925. Other township schools were as follows:

#1 Hardscrabble - torn down in 1929; #3 Brigglesburg - now a residence; #4 Soap Hill - used as a church, an antique store, and residence; #5 Center frame building still in use as a residence; #6 Tyro Hall - residence; #7 Guinea Island - frame building residence; #8 New Baltimore - brick building, restored, residence; #9 and #11 fractional sub districts - students attended neighboring township schools; #10 Hogback - merged with sub district #8. Torn down; and #12 Bunker Hill - burned in 1940.

The first of these schools were log type buildings built about 1850. They were re-placed with improved frame buildings in the 1870's; all but Center and Guinea Island were replaced with brick buildings in the late 1890's.

In 1925 Marlboro voted to build a centralized high school at a cost of \$60,000 at the site of the present grade school. The first class graduated in 1927. Elementary students attended Marlboro, New Baltimore or the portables (two temporary buildings east of the high school). Buses came into use at this time.

An addition was built on the west end of the high school for 7th and 8th grades in 1940. The New Baltimore school closed in 1940 and Marlboro village in 1950. In January 1952 a new high school beside the old one was opened and the old high school building became the township elementary.

Following the formation of the Marlington Local School District in 1956, the high school building became Marlboro Elementary School. A new wing was added in 1971. Grades K - 5 attend this school.



Marlboro Township High School Razed in 1980

-Marlington's History continued

Lexington Township

Eight little red schools houses dotted the countryside of Lexington township during the early 1900's, for the convenience of younger students: "Greenbower - new school in 1929 for pupils from Deercreek, Limaville and Greenbower. Closed in 1956 - now a bottle gas service business; "Limaville - closed in 1929; "Union Grove - closed in 1934 - students went to Bolton; now a residence; "Deercreek; "Lexington; "Sawburg; "Bolton - closed in 1936, now a nursing home; "Science Hill - built in 1877 and used as a school until 1956. It is being restored and is one of few remaining one-room school houses.

Lexington Township had no high school; students attended Alliance High School. In 1956 a modern consolidated elementary school was built. This is located on Atwater Avenue and has grades K - 5.

Washington Township

By 1830 Washington Township was divided into sub-districts for school purposes. There were 10 schools by 1896. They included:

#1 Fairmount - closed in 1950, now Fairmount Church; #2 Beechwood - closed in 1950, torn down; #3 Motz - closed in 1930, now private home; #4 Maximo - Catholic students attended this school, closed in 1950 and torn down after 1961; #5 Center - sold in 1950; #6 Grange Hill - sold in 1950, now a private home; #7 Freeburg - sold in 1950, burned in 1978; #8 Scenery Hill - closed in 1947, now a nursing home; #9 Mt. Pleasant - sold in 1950, was a church, now a residence; and #10 Fox - sold in 1950.

Most of these schools operated until 1950 when consolidation combined them into the Washington Township School District. That school building, built in 1951 for grades K - 5, is located on Beechwood Avenue.

Marlington Local School District

When a new school district is created through the merger of two or more old districts, it is known as a "local school district." Thus the merger of Marlboro, Lexington, and Washington township schools in 1956 became known as Marlington Local School District.

This district covers a total of ninety-eight square miles and consists of five buildings: Marlboro Elementary, Lexington Elementary, Washington Elementary, Marlington Middle School and Marlington High School. The high school opened for classes in 1961. The middle school, opened in 1971 for grades 6 - 8.

Graduates Excel. . .

Readers are invited to submit any information they would like to have us share with other alumni. News items will be printed as space is available.

- * Eve Richards Higgins ('46), has written a biography of William McKinley that's suitable for readers on a fifth-grade level. Daring Books of Canton is publishing the book. It is available at the Canton News Depot and the McKinley Museum.
- Nancy Rohrer Thomas ('52), is serving as board chairperson of Nationwide Property and Casualty Insurance Company.
- * Kay Vaughan & Donna Rohrer
 Vaughan ('55) won first place amateur in
 the Silver Medal ballroom dance competition at the Ohio Star Ball in Columbus, Ohio.
 This is the nation's largest competition in
 ballroom dancing.
- * Jack Hazen ('58), veteran track and cross-country coach at Malone College, was named the state's outstanding men's college cross-country coach by the Ohio Collegiate Cross-Country Coaches Association.
- * Cdr. John Chenevey ('65) is Commander of the Naval Air Systems Command Head-quarters in Washington, D.C. Prior to assuming the Washington post, He was commanding officer of the "Stingers" of Strikefighter Squadron 113 in California. In April 1985 the squadron was deployed to the Indian Ocean. Under his command, the Stingers surpassed fifteen years and 66,000 hours of accident-free flight, which is the longest ever for a Navy tactical squadron.
- Jerry V. Peterson ('68) is manager of the finishing process at the Timken Company's Gabrinus Steel Plant.
- * Joseph Koen ('85) was an honor graduate from Ohio State University with majors in chemistry and Spanish. He was elected to the Golden Key Honor Society and named to Who's Who Among College Students.
- * Greg Mullett ('86) graduated cum laude with two degrees from the University of Akron. He is a member of the Golden Key National Honor Society and Phi Sigma

Charter Members Start Association

Class of 1929 Mildred Schrader Class of 1930 Richard Folk

Class of 1932
Dorothy Fox
Harold Ringer
Class of 1933

Robert Gilcrest Berdine Folk Class of 1935 John W. Preston Virginia Fox Stuart

Virginia Fox Stuart Elizabeth Hansen Cecelia Fox Class of 1936

Vernon Zumkehr William Shaffer Velma Harwell

Class of 1937
Robert G. Robertson
Thelma M. Robertson
Kenneth Simpson
Edna Weil

Class of 1939
Mary Devies
Tom Vickers
Alberta Wertenberger
Montgomery
Harold Devies

Leora Miller Gardner Class of 1940 Relda Valentine Mirian Sluss Geist Garfield G. Laiblin James R. Dillon

Bill Hinds Class of 1941 Illa Ruthrauff Betty Davenport

Betty Davenport Class of 1942 Robert T. Bowman Betty Broomall

Class of 1943 Florence Hardwick Hill Bill Gressinger Lois Martin Virginia Sjobom Ruth Moore

Class of 1944
Warren Pontius
Ray Sluss
Dale R. Whitacre
Don McAlister
Don Bowman

Class of 1945 Donald Green Naomi Teeters Breit Marie Thompson

Class of 1946 Lois Slabaugh Hinds Eva Higgins Eileen R. Kehoe

Class of 1947
Norma Lare Wasson
Ernestine Mercer
Betty Barron
LaVera Moore
Barbara Clunen
Robert Freshley
Delila Machamer

Class of 1948
Dick Candle
Harold Moore

Grace Dimit Kenneth Ringer Shirley Carter Thanet Machamer

Class of 1949
Ariene Kyle Dotson
Carroll Duff Candle
Nadine Donachy
Faye Gibson Green

Class of 1950
Ermest Walker
Charles Michel
Elinor Bacon
Carl E. Richards
Ruth Booth
Dorothy Slusser

Dorothy Slusser Davis Class of 1951 Alice Fitzpatrick Bob Bloss Class of 1952

Class of 1952
Kenneth Moore
Elsie Berdine Walker
Richard L. Weast
Vera Richards Wareham
Don Prather

Class of 1953 James Hastings Henry C. Sweitzer Helen Beck Janet Prather Gerald L. Bowman Treva Weingart Sharon Bloss

Class of 1954 Wanda Middleton Weast Bill Patton Ron Sedoris Oliver Wilcoxen Annabelle Bloss

Bohaychyk Joy Wilcoxen Jim Gressinger Jerry Seifert Earl Boyle Bob Patton Ann Ward Lewis Samuel S. Bacon, Jr. Barbara Bretz Bacon

Class of 1955
Kay Vaughan
Donna Vaughan
R. Eldred Carpenter

Class of 1956
Rose Day
Dale Stermer
Carol Wearstler
Class of 1957

Margaret Sweitzer Rose Delores Slusser Conner Jean Knoch Thomas Hall

Class of 1958
Mary Louise Bixler
Jack Hazen
James H. McCann III

James H. McCann III
Class of 1959
Gary F. Haines
Karen Garra
Mel Yarnell
William O'Donohue
Gary Stauffer
Carol Sue Pontius Tracy
Fred Elsass

Class of 1960 Bruce Penrod

Class of 1961
Robert J. Muckley
Marylou Muckley
Beverly Berger
Ralph Bingham
Jane Slusser Heffelfinger
Carolyn Curtis
Gary Mayes

Class of 1962
Richard Hickerson
Larry Ramser
Carol Teutsch
David F. Albright
Paul Ray Thompson
Marilyn Stauffer Lauby
Vicki Smith
George Siler
Duane Ray

Class of 1963
Patricia Ramser
Chuck Ickes
Tom Liber
Richard Johnson
Lee Baker
Irvin Brandel

Class of 1964 Larry Greenawalt Keith Zellers Teralee Zellers Joann Jackson Hickerson William Chamberlain Joyce Eakin Marikay Hagan Colbert Howard Kirk Patrick T. Gray William Heitsman, Jr. William Fogel Ted Purviance Terry Schwinn Georgia Leech Dawson Cunningham

Donna Fletcher Sue DeHoff Joyce Newburn Cleghorn

Class of 1965 Allan Swift Julia Johnson Larry Johnson Judith L. Turner Joanne Pfeifer Dagenhardt Ede Carretta Bill Liber Tim Lanzer Linda Leventhal Gary Burnell Marjorie Battershell Frank A. Bolog Stephen M. Hoover Roh Hess Jacob Gansel Ann Ermlich Grimes

Hazel Wurgler Connie Brownberger Patti Precise Joe Wilson Carol Mineweaser Mary Weinstein

Vere Ream
Class of 1966
Patrick Ryan
Faith Harding
Mary Fisher

Timothy Hirst Linda Comwell Hoover Ronald Grimes Charles Anderson Linda Myers Dale Lucas Janice Lucas

Janice Lucas
Class of 1967
Larry Hoover
Duff Beamer
Janice M. Davis
Bonnie Petre Mills
Janet Bolinger
Marcia Burke
Kristine Schaaffer
Beverly Anderson
John Miller
Rose Kuceyeski
Craig Domino
Joanne Howmard
Donald Brady, SFC
Class of 1968

Sue Myers Burkey
Clyde A. Lepley
Carolyn Wallen
Tom Robinson
Sharon Purvis
Jerry Peterson
Merry Fix
David Wolf, Sr.
Daniel Lucas
Dale Baugh
Richard Pinkerton
Donald Halverstadt

Cynthia McAlister Bresson

Brian Stoudt
Class of 1969
Luke Witte
Larry Baswell
Janice Jackson Baswell
Gwen Burdick Liverett
Kathy Thomas Williams
John Bauman
Bonnie L. Dourn
Karen Werstler Robinson
John Kennedy, Jr.
Jane Buehler Fogel
F. Carl Walter, Jr.
Eugene Miller
Carl Millard

Mary Snode

Raymond Brown
Diane Clark
Lonnie Springer
Susan Scaia
Barbara Freshley Guarnieri
Patticia Porter Wilson
Class of 1970

Herb Castel
David Kuntzman
Cherie Schmucker Egert
Marsha Rinehart Graham
Debbie Breit Brough
Cynthia Miner
Nancy Bauman
Marilyn Smith McKnight
Mary A, McIntee
Ronald Wade
Marie Millard
Trudy Porter
Michal I clie
Keith Tarnovich
Pattircia Caywood

Class of 1971 Jane Hinds Kimes Steve Kimes Cindy Schmucker Wasik Debbie Franks Bonnie Lynn Rosler Stroll Susie McGirr Robbins Christine Baranyk Mary Specht Joan Artino Marcy Watt Olyn Boyle Richard Shade John Wasem Diane Cioci Paula Baker Thomas Hagan Janice Gibson Beth Morris John Porter Valerie Moore Bonnie Devies Hoover Jim Aquilo Jaime Stevens Class of 1972 Judy Gabric Judith Smith Georgia Machamer Class of 1973 Diane Hoover Michael Hoover Diana Airhart Diane K. Barker David Gabric Class of 1974 Neil Garra Joan Cockrill Greg Burke Tana Carli Dimino Randy McKnight

Class of 1975

Jeffery Miller

Mark Doenges

Class of 1976

Janice Barker

Thomas Garra

Cyndie Hazen

Kevin Palmer

Laura Brown

Debbie Vaughan

Leslee H. Devies

Douglas Handwork

Vickie L. Edwards

Tammie Lanzer Sader Larry Green Georgia Mann Dana Fox Class of 1977 Ron Devies Kimberly Bichsel Schoofer Pamela Ramser Palmer Kirby L. Sweitzer Joanne Strouble Upperman James Williams, Jr. Steven Vaughan Thomas Richards Vanessa Richards Robert Arbogast II Lorrel McCraken Karen Bendt Linda Lee Gillmore Linda Green Mary Biller Class of 1978

Mary Biller
Class of 1978
Larry Allen Ray
Kathryn Shoemaker
Lori Hodes
Lynne Trautman
Robert E. Edwards
Sherry Hochstetler
William Wyss
Kent Moore
Class of 1979
Joan DeMarsh

Sue Ann Sweitzer Ray Class of 1980
Mark Loy
Michael S. Hastings
Susan Wearsch
Caren Davis
Chris Emigh
Celeste Haman
Class of 1981
Michelle Ruff Johnston
Alan Fox
Richard Oleksuk
Lynda Sensmeier Oleksuk
Bob Stevens

Class of 1982
Douglas M. Hastings
Annette Reed
Allen C. Richards
Class of 1983
Eric Martin
Carl Schultz III
Valerie Schultz

Cara Coveleski Karen Hill Class of 1984 Sus Cunningham Jacqueline Ramser Mayle Susan Moser Yost Terren Frenz II Sharon R. Hastings Anderson

Amy Fisher
Joe Knoll
Audrey Cawrse
Class of 1985
Angie Walker
Lisa Breiding
Trisha Transue
Class of 1986
Cynthia Yarnell
Kevin Krabill
Angela Goegan Knoll
James Davis
Jovce Alverson

Angela Goegan Kholi James Davis Joyce Alverson Amy L. Reed Denise Wolfe Class of 1987 Rebecca D. Gold Laura Ramser Eric Fergason Class of 1988

Michael Peterson Lyn Witherspoon Fergason Ann Johnson Steven Schultz

Class of 1989
Julie Connolly
Steve McLeod
Valerie Jones
Class of 1990
Steve Parsons
Louanne Johnson
Beth Draper
Jenniter Johnson
Amanda Martin
David Switt

Friends of Marlington Eleanor Ramser Debra J.D. Hatherill Jane Bethel Renee Akenhead William Koch Betty Davis Wendy Williams Dave Williams Аппа Мае Сата John Henning Maria Henning Thomas Hazen Joelle McIlroy Joan Lutz Betty Thorpe Roger Viscounte E. Ann Collins James Turner Barbara A. Bussard Shirley W. Cook Dan Buckel Carolyn Burger Nancy Schwan Russell Newburn Rick Engle Richard Monter Elizabeth Kendle Dorothy Ailes James Akenhead Linda Hempstead Janet Sahli Diane Kuntzman Robert Dagenhardt II Carolyn Frank Alan Andreani Terren L. Frenz Dorothy Schmucker Lynda Aquilo Patricia DeUnger Francis Springer Virgil Springer Claire Springer Joseph Wolf Don Van Fossen Marilyn Preas Raymond Asher Bill Coldsnow Susan Coldsnow Sue Bugansky Joyce Austin Jeanne McLeod Richard Quillman Louise Bingham Janet Seifert Orin McGlone Janeice McGlone

Gulielmo Shori

Maryanna Sweitzer

Gerald Burke

We wish to thank the following sponsors of the current issue of the Marlington Alumni Association Newsletter: Butler Wick & Co., Inc., Quality Oil & Gas, Marlboro Custom Poly Bag, and Jeff First Realty, all from Alliance, Ohio.

MAA Welcomes New Members!

MAA will finance its future projects through new members, donations and contributions. We are not charging annual dues. Charter members have lifetime memberships. New lifetime memberships may be obtained with a one-time \$15.00 fee. Membership is open to all graduates of the schools of Marlington District, to those who attended, and to district friends. Consider gift memberships for graduates or future graduates!

MARLINGTON ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

NAME			

Class

I would like to be a lifetime member of the Marlington Alumni Association. Enclosed is my one-time membership fee of \$15.00. Please send to:

Marlington Alumni Association 10320 Moulin Avenue Alliance, OH 44601

Gifts/Contributions

*Mr. Bill Koch *F. Carl Walter, Jr. *Duane P. Ray *Helen Showers

*Julie Connolly *Tana Carli Dimino *Cindy McAlister Bresson *Bill Hinds

Honor Gifts

In Honor of: Edith Cope Eleanor Ramser

Given by: Virginia Fox Stuart Connie Burt Brownsberger Cara Coveleski Edwards

Granddaughters: Julie & Hollie Ringer Orin McGlone Future classes Wade Fox Helen Franks & Mildred Young

Harold Ringer Dorothy Fox Joyce Alverson Paula Jeanne Fox Baker

Barbara Freshley Guarnieri Edward Stauffer

Given by:

Memorial Gifts

In Memory of: Julia Wallace Miller Gulielmo Shori Mrs. Jane Simpson

Daniel Miller Mr. & Mrs. Tom Hazen Eleanor Ramser Joelle Mcllroy Class of '70 Larry & Carolyn Frank

Roy Hurley Bill Reynolds Gary Sherman Dave Mauer Val Wooly

Gerald Ermlich Anonymous Jeannetta Stauffer Marilyn Lauby Janet Stauffer Bolinger Carolyn Stauffer Curtis Vicki Smith Lynn Hoffman Ruth Meyers Moles John Wilfred Preston Lola Clayton Ralph Clayton Dalton Clayton Mildred Clayton Schrader Merrill Purviance Ted Purviance Ronald Umberger R. Eldred Carpenter, Jr. Walter Davis James M. Davis Elmer A. Carr Betty Carr Moore Howard & Grace Wise Betty Jean Broomall Francis E. Vadasz Elizabeth Vadasz Hansen Velma Vadasz Harwell Richard Oleksuk Robert Moore Lynda Sensmeier Oleksuk Amy Fisher Thomas Haines Beverly Burden Anderson Charles Anderson Robert E. Edwards Gerald Moore Vickie Edwards Karen Edwards Bendt Evelyn England Georgia Mann

Howard Kitzmiller

Harlan"Babe" Lanzer

Dale Kyle

Cletus Moulin

Ed Dimmerling

Roger Kelly

Joseph Wittensoldner

Emily Morris Johnson

Francis Newborn Akins

Marlington Alumni Association



Jerry Frank

10320 Moulin Ave. Alliance, OH 44601 Non Profit Org. U.S. Postage PAID Alliance, Ohio 44601 Permit No. 45

Rose Moulin Kuceyeski

Marie Wittensoldner

Thompson

Georgia Machamer

Richard Pinkerton

Edward Stauffer

Joyce Cleghorn

Joanne Strouble Upperman

Susan Scaia Gary S. Sutton

Robert Bowman

Eileen Kehoe